
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes  

Heather Luft (Headteacher)   

 

 

Broad Chalke Newsletter 
Friday 2nd February 2024 

‘We serve one another in love’ Luke 10v27 

Respect        Resilience        Hope        Love  

This term our Collective Worship theme is RESILIENCE 
‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me’ Philippians 4v13 

 

 

  
 

This week in school 

The Bridge 

It was lovely to welcome back The Bridge this week who led RE lessons in Year 3  

and 6. The children always enjoy these creative and interactive lessons provided  

by the team. They also led an assembly about Resilience.  

 

Dragonflies 

This week our Year 5 class enjoyed a Science STEM day which challenged them to apply 

their knowledge and understanding of everyday materials to design and make a glider.  

Great work Dragonflies!  

School Council 

This week our school council met and have begun discussions about how we can  

improve out playtime and lunchtime provision to help children to be more active and  

play together in a positive way. Members of the school council will now begin gathering 

ideas from each class. Please discuss at home and let us know your thoughts!  

 

SAFEGUARDING 
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise 

awareness and support you as parents.  

From 5th-11th February the NSPCC will be collaborating with gaming developers and different platforms to promote safe 

gaming. The ‘Game Safe Festival’ is keen to encourage anyone working with children and/or parents to gain a better 

understanding of how young people game online and how safe play can be promoted. The NSPCC are offering a 

variety of free webinars- please follow this link NSPCC GAME SAFE FESTIVAL tickets 

In school we will be holding a Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 6th February. The children’s learning from this day will be 

shared via Seesaw. 

World Book Day 

We are excited to be celebrating World Book Day again on Thursday 7th March. During the day 

we will be celebrating the wonder of books through lots of exciting opportunities including 

inviting parents into school to share a book with their child/children at 2.40pm.  

On World Book Day children are invited to dress up as a book character but there is no  

expectation for this. This year we would like to organise a ‘donate and swap’ event. Any dressing up outfits 

which your child has grown out of or has already worn on previous book days can be donated to school. 

These outfits will then be offered, to pupils, through a voluntary monetary donation. Any money raised 

through this event will purchase books to be used in school. More details to follow after half term 😊 

 

This week I received a certificate from The House of 

Opportunity. Thank you to everyone who contributed 

a Christmas shoe box 😊  

 

Salisbury Playhouse Opportunity 

Over the half term break Salisbury Playhouse are offering fun music making workshops 

(age7-11) in partnership with Salisbury Area Musicians.  

Follow this link to book Get Creative-Make Music- Feb 24 

 

https://ww1.emma-live.com/GameSafe/purchase_tickets
https://www.wiltshirecreative.co.uk/events/get-creative-make-music-3

